
Since the coronavirus started in March New Horizons has had a food distribution every 
Tuesday from 10am to 12pm at Glenelder Campus 16234 Folger St. Hacienda Heights 
CA 91745.  Starting in July food distribution will be every other Tuesday from 10am to 
2pm.  

Families will stay in their cars, while we load the groceries.  New Horizons will      
continue to serve the public as long as supplies last and health permitted. 

New Horizons mission is to help eradicate poverty through education. Your partnership 
is greatly appreciated. 


